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Question Raised by Question Response from Cabinet Member 

 
Cllr Mike Mackrory 

 
6.1.5 can the cabinet member confirm 
that Chelmsford CC have offered £1.5m 
towards the delivery of a Baddow to city 
centre cycle route and will that be 
referred to in the MoU? 

 
I can confirm that CCC have offered a 
contribution of £1.5m Community 
Infrastructure Levy funding towards 
cycling and walking schemes and the 
intention is that this will be included in 
the MOU between Chelmsford City 
Council and ECC. Any such projects 
will be explored separately to the 
Army & Navy package.  
 

 
Cllr Mike Mackrory 

 
6.1.10 is there a business plan to 
increase use age of the P&R service and 
is the blank in the shortfall in P&R 
services because it is commercial? 

 
Park and Ride services have a key role 
in enabling people to make 
sustainable journeys into Chelmsford 
and Colchester. We continue to review 
the change in travel patterns that has 
resulted from the covid pandemic and 
will bring forward new measures 
shortly to ensure passengers and 
taxpayers are getting the best value 
from these services. The unadjusted 
income shortfall for Park and Ride 
services for 2022/23 is £1.3m. The 
figure had been included in an earlier 
draft but was omitted in error in the 
final papers.  
 

 


